
 

 

 
 
 
19 July 2024 
 
 
Dr Arun Prakas Ramaswami 
 
Via email: arunprakasdr@yahoo.co.in 
 
 
Dear Dr Ramaswami 
 
This is to confirm that you have completed three years of Basic Physician Training in 
Adult Internal Medicine and passed the Written (passed 2 March 2018) and Clinical 
(passed 28 July 2018) Examinations in Adult Internal Medicine. 
 
Furthermore, you are currently undertaking the third of the three years of Advanced 
Physician Training under the supervision of the Advanced Training Committee in 
Nephrology. 
 
Fellowship of the College will be awarded upon the satisfactory completion of all the 
requirements of Advanced Training.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ashley Nobrega 
Executive Officer 
Education, Learning & Assessment 
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